

Haydock High School

Clipsley Lane | Haydock | St. Helens | Merseyside | WA11 0JG Telephone: 01744 678833 | Fax: 01744 678832

Email: enquiries@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk

www.haydockhlgh.org.uk

Ref: CS/KB

28th March, 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Governors are pleased to welcome Mr Philip Abram as the new Head of School to Haydock High School from 1st September 2018. Mr Sheeran will continue to be the Headteacher for Haydock sharing his time with Cowley.

Mr Abram is currently Assistant Headteacher at St. Peter's Catholic School in Solihull. He was previously a subject leader in science at the same school. The school was judged to be "Outstanding" in their latest Ofsted inspection of which Mr Abram is very proud to have contributed towards that judgement.

Governors and staff met with Mr Abram on Monday, when he spent the day at Haydock High. He enjoyed the day and is really looking forward to working with the staff and students from September.

We hope that you will join us in welcoming Mr Abram to our wonderful school and wish him well for his future at Haydock High School.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Devine

Chair of Governors

Mr C Sheeran

Executive Headteacher.